REVISION 2



Circle parts of a house red, prepositions blue, and parts of a town green.

traffic lights	living room	castle	opposite	near	kitchen	
cook the din	ner between	bridge	bedro	om	library	



Read.



I live with my mum and my sister in Bristol. Last year we lived in a flat but then we moved to a new house. In the house there's a kitchen, a big living room, a bathroom, and three bedrooms. My bedroom is small, but I love it.

her mum

In my bedroom there's a bed, there are shelves for books and CDs, there's a wardrobe for my clothes, and there's a table. On my table I've got a computer and a printer.

I haven't got a CD player because I listen to CDs on my computer. I can watch DVDs too. There are lots of posters on the walls of my favourite pop stars and footballers.

I like the new house because it's near my school. I can walk to school with my friends. There is a bus stop opposite my house and I can take the bus to the town centre. On Saturday morning I like shopping with my friends and having lunch in a café. I like going to the cinema on Sunday.

her mum and dad.

her mum and sister



Circle the answer.

Jessica lives with

2	Jessica's house is	small	new	old.			
3	Jessica's house is near	the school	the supermarket	the cinema.			
4	Jessica goes to the town centre	by bus	by train	by bike.			
5	Jessica goes to the cinema	on Friday	on Saturday morning	on Sunday.			
The state of the s	Answer the questions.						
1	Where does she live?						
2	2 Who does she live with?						
3	3 How many rooms are there in Jessica's house?						
4	4 Where are Jessica's clothes?						
5	5 What is on her table?						
6	6 What is on her bedroom wall?						
7	7 Has Jessica got a CD player?						
8	8 Is Jessica's house near her school?						
9	9 Where is the bus stop?						
10	0 What does Jessica like doing on Saturday?						



Read Sally's diary for the school holidays. Write the days.

I was at a party on My friend Ellen was 12 on Tuesday. I gave Ellen a card and a toy animal. I think she liked the animal. We played games at the party. We were sad when it was time to go home.
I was at home on I was in bed all day because I was sick. I was tired too. In the afternoon I played cards with my mum. I loved playing cards but my mum was bored. My sister was kind. She gave me her new book about the USA. There were lots of photos in the book. It was great. I was at a Robin Hood festival on with my dad and brother. Robin Hood lived in Sherwood Forest hundreds of years ago. There were archery contests and people were in medieval costumes. I was Maid Marian and my brother was Will Scarlet. Maid Marian was beautiful and brave.
Write Sally's diary for the other two days.

Tuesday mum and dad Z00 lots of animals baby giraffe in a cage not very old very tall great

park Thursday tennis in the morning hot tired in the afternoon swimming pool sister loved swimming